COPY
LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, EC.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

1‘3t May, 1959.

Dear Sirs,
Ss8s "BURFELL"

1 acknowledge your memorandum of the 15th
April the contents of which have been noted.
In the circumstances no objection will be
taken to the Special and gerewshaft Surveys
being deferred for a short time.

14 is concluded that the vessel is now
under your inspection for the lain Boiler Survey,
which became due 80 long ago as October, 1958, but
I shall be glad if you will confirm this.
Yours faithfully,
SN
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